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JHHC Reimbursement Policy Update 

Johns Hopkins HealthCare LLC (JHHC) would like to inform you of an updated policy and a new policy, listed 
below. These policies were created, or revised, to align with industry and regulatory guidelines. 

For Johns Hopkins EHP, Priority Partners, Johns Hopkins US Family Health Plan and Johns Hopkins 
Advantage MD  

Updated – Physician Assistant Reimbursement 
Billing guidelines were updated to: 

1. Provide further clarification on who is to be listed as the Rendering Provider on a claim
2. Indicate where the Supervising Physician information should be noted

For EHP and USFHP only 

New – Infants under 4kg: Modifier 63 
This new policy provides guidance on eligible procedures or services of neonates and infants up to a body weight of 
4kg reported with modifier 63 and when the modifier is valid for the service performed. This policy will become 
effective as of November 1, 2020. 

To view the JHHC Reimbursement Policies, please go to: JHHC.com > For Providers > Policies > Reimbursement 
Policies.  If you have questions, please contact Provider Relations at 888-895-4998. 
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